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Mrs E Evans, Clerk to Brampton Ash Parish Council 
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Cancellation of Parish Council Meeting 
 

The meeting of Brampton Ash parish 
council which was scheduled to take place 
on 27

th
 April 2020 is cancelled due to the 

current Covid-19 (Coronavirus) statutory 
restrictions on public meetings. 

 
 

Cancellation of Community Spring 
Litter-Pick 

 
The community spring litter-pick which 

was scheduled to take place on 19th April 
2020 is cancelled due to the current 

Covid-19 (Coronavirus) statutory 
restrictions on public gatherings. 

 
 
 
E. Evans, Clerk to Brampton Ash Parish Council 
On behalf of S. Power, Chairman, Brampton Ash Parish Council      9th April 2020 
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